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Assault on Our Safeguards Continues with Publication of Trump 

Deregulatory Agenda 
 

The Center for Progressive Reform today released the following statement from Executive 

Director Matthew Shudtz on the Trump administration's Spring 2017 Unified Agenda on 

regulations: 

 

"We are watching the American safety net unravel before our eyes. The protections that 

this administration wants to cast aside or simply fail to pursue are vital to every part of 

our daily lives – protecting us at the breakfast table and during the morning commute, 

ensuring our employers meet their duty to provide safe work environments, keeping our 

air and water clean, and maintaining our financial security. This administration is looking 

at all of these protections through a funhouse mirror, seeing them as a drag on corporate 

profits rather than the framework upon which we build a more resilient society." 

 

# # # # # 

 

The Center for Progressive Reform is a nonprofit research and educational organization with a 

network of Member Scholars working to protect health, safety, and the environment through 

analysis and commentary. Read CPRBlog, follow us on Twitter, and like us on Facebook. 
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